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PUBLIC MEETING
2021 - 2025 FIVE-YEAR FINANCIAL PLAN 
(CAPITAL AND OPERATING BUDGET)
A public meeting is scheduled for Monday, March 8, 2021 in City Hall Council 
Chambers at 6 pm to allow for public consultation regarding the proposed 2021 - 
2025 Five-Year Financial Plan (2021 Capital and Operating Budgets) in accordance 
with Section 166 of the Community Charter.
Due to COVID-19, the public is prohibited from physically attending the Council 
meeting at this time to provide verbal comments to Council. Your comments 
are important and residents who wish to make comments on this proposed 
application, can submit them in one of the following ways, by 4:30 pm on Friday, 
March 5, 2021:
•	 Mailing or hand delivering a letter to City Hall:   

10631 – 100 Street, Fort St. John, BC V1J 3Z5  
Attention: Janet Prestley, Director of Legislative and Administrative Services

•	 by email to legislativeservices@fortstjohn.ca
Written comments received will be distributed to Council for their consideration 
at the meeting.
The agenda for this public meeting and additional information about the  
2021 - 2025 Five-Year Financial Plan will be available on the City’s  
website at www.fortstjohn.ca.


